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Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: Planning application 2015/6422/P

  

From: Kevin Fogarty  

Sent: 14 September 2016 22:11 
To: Hazelton, Laura 

Cc: Harrison, Adam (Councillor); Sean Glynn; stephen heath;  

Subject: Re: Planning application 2015/6422/P 

 

Dear Laura 

 

We have submitted several objections in the past to this and its many related planning applications. We are in full 

agreement with the detailed objections raised by Dr Glynn in his email to you of 12 September and fully agree with 

the detailed objection submission of the Bloomsbury Association of 29
th

 August. As residents whose sole home 

overlooks the rear garden of 106 Great Russell Street we have serious concerns about the affect on the extremely 

valuable plane tree, which of course has a TPO, and the affect of the proposed building work on our immediate 

living environment. What is needed, as we have pointed out several times in previous objections to these planning 

applications, is a full remedial and repair action on the disgraceful state of this listed building together with normal 

pruning action on the tree which has been completely neglected for many years. 

 

Regards 

 

Kevin and Ulrike Fogarty 

Flat 81 Bedford Court Mansions 

Bedford Avenue 

London WC1B 3AE 


